
Defra funded Survey of Crop Pests and Diseases 

 

We kindly request that proper acknowledgement is given when using Survey data in your 
communications and dissemination activities. 

 

1. Peer review and conference papers 

Please include the following text in the acknowledgement section of your paper. 

“Funding of the Survey by the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs (Defra) of the 
United Kingdom is gratefully acknowledged. The authors thank the many farmers and advisors 
who participated in the survey and thanks are also due to RSK ADAS Ltd and Fera Science Ltd 
(formerly Central Science Laboratory) for co-ordinating the surveys and making the data 
available.” 

 
2. Printed and online material  

Please include the survey title and abbreviated sponsor name.  Defra and survey logos should be 
included where possible.  

“The Survey of Crop Pests and Diseases is funded by Defra” 

 

 

 

3. Slide deck presentations   

Please include the project title and sponsor written out in full, followed by the abbreviated name, 
with project number in brackets, in the acknowledgements slide of your presentation. 

“The Survey of Crop Pests and Diseases is funded by the Department for Environment, Food and 
Rural Affairs (Defra) [project number CH0225 / C14283]”.   

The Defra logo and the survey logo should be included on all relevant slides which present data 
directly derived from the survey.  The project title and website address should be included as a 
footer. 

 

 

 

“Survey of Crop Pests and Diseases (https://www.pestanddiseasesurvey.co.uk)” 

 



4. Farm walks and field events without printed material 

A verbal acknowledgement of Defra funding should be made at the beginning of the talk.  

 

5. Press and social media material 

The survey logo should be included in social media output with a link to the website included. 

 

 

 

https://www.pestanddiseasesurvey.co.uk 

 

6. Digital broadcast media 

Please acknowledge Defra funding at the onset of the video, podcast or interview.  The survey 
logo should be included where possible. 


